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SPECIAL PRESENTATION 
PACIFIC COAST RAILWAY 

On Saturday, May 24, starting about 1:00, author and Pacific Coast Railway 
expert Curtiss Johnson will give a presentation on the railway. He will cover 
the line from Miles Station, near Avila, to San Luis Obispo. Historical and 
recent images will be shown. Copies of his book on San Luis Obispo's 
unique narrow-gauge railway will be available.  

 



 

 

 

  

 

And coming soon: a presentation by museum member Mike Burrell on the 
Pacific Coast Railway's route from San Luis Obispo to Arroyo Grande. 

 

MEMBERS:  Do you like railroad history?  Are you a modeler?  Do you 
like to work on equipment or talk to people?  We can use many diƯerent 
talents.  Come to the Museum any Saturday and talk to us about your 
interests.  Or contact us at media@slorrm.com or call 805-548-1894. 

BECOME A MEMBER AND SUPPORT THE MUSEUM 
 
Annual memberships are just $40 a year for individuals and $65 for 
families.  You can become a lifetime member for $1000 or, if you are 62 or 
older, only $600.  Support the history of railroading on the Central 
Coast.  Contact us at media@slorrm.com or call 805-548-1894 for 
information or come in to the Museum any Saturday, 10 am to 4 pm, to join. 

  

 

 


